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I hope that everyone had a great holiday, whichever one you celebrated. 

I am still out on vacation, but I hear that Sylvester is doing a bang-up job. 

 

I am positive that we still have a great selection of product so come on in. 

 

We really start up the receiving of new product early in the year. 

But still watch the next few weeks for some package pricing. 

Happy holidays to you all, 

Robert Ehrig 



Still a good choice of 48” ranges in all gas and dual fuel. 



A few 36” ranges in stock. Fisher Paykel with griddles and others. 



Mostly all gas 30” ranges in stock including one Miele 



Still several counter depth fridge to choose from. 



Lots of built in fridges, especially in the big sizes. 



Dishwashers by Miele, Fisher Paykel and Thermador 



Several 30” double ovens and a few single ovens too. 



Built in under counter wine, beverage centers and fridges. 



Ice makers 



Over the range microwave hoods. Some with convection cooking too. 



Built in microwaves 



Built in BBQ grill heads and some on carts too. 



Appliances as far as the eye can see.  Hurry in. 


